
PATH CLOSED
Access to the larger area of Weald Common is currently 

closed.  This is for the safety of the public whilst works 

take place to both prepare the area and for the planting of 
3,000 new trees. 

Work is expected to last for around 3 weeks, starting 
Monday 21st November 2022.  If you have any questions, 
please contact the Parish Clerk on 07572 507591.
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